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September 1, 2022 
 

Dear families, 
We are excited to welcome students back to class – in person and remote learning – for the 
2022-23 school year.  We know that the past two years have been challenging, and we are 
thrilled to see students, staff and families again. Each new year is a great new opportunity. 
 

A friendly reminder that the first day of school will be Tuesday, September 6, 2022. 
 

We know that many families remain concerned about safety, and we are too. We continue to 
take COVID-19 precautions, such as doing daily COVID-19 school and child care screening and 
staying home when sick or instructed within the screening tool.  As we move through the 
pandemic, we will continue to update families on important developments. We know that 
families may have a lot of questions.  We also invite families to keep up with communications 
from HWDSB by subscribing to email updates or following HWDSB on social media. 
 

Please reach out to our school if you have any questions. 
 

Here are some important points to remember as students prepare for the start of the school 
year: 
 

Meet The Educator is September 8th from 5:00 – 6:30 pm including the following highlights: 
 

• Our Book Fair 

• Musical Instrument Rental Information For Interested Families 

• Krispy Kreme Donuts Fundraiser 

• Athletic Swag for sale – 

• Pizza Dinner Deal 
 

Below you will find the maps, for lining up on the Bellmoore School Property each and every 
morning,  This procedure will help us with a calm and efficient entry where our students are 
ready to learn.   

 

We know the return to school, especially for those who had been learning remotely, can be 
stressful for some students. We are here to support every student. If you think your child might 
struggle with school, please let us know. 
 

Sincerely, 
The Bellmoore Administration Team 
Mrs. P. Mochrie   Mrs. Burnagiel   Mrs. Kindt 
Principal    Vice Principal    Vice Principal 
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Below is the Bellmoore Site Map for lining up between 9:00 and 9:15 am.  It also includes the lin 
up area for our buses in the afternoon: 
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